
Please let it be known that I, Adi Bronshtein (live in 5 Sterling Ct, Rockville, MD 
20850) strongly oppose the proposed property tax increase. I believe that the 
proposed tax increase will permanently raise the already high cost of living in 
Montgomery County to everyone, including underprivileged populations. I think 
there are other ways to fund the proposed programs in MCPS.  
 
       
       Respectfully, 
         Adi Bronshtein  
         Adi Bronshtein 
         5 Sterling Ct, 
         Rockville, MD 20850 
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